
Your negotiating team has secured 
dates to begin bargaining. We 
have prepared our proposals and 
are ready to present them at our 
meetings on July 24 and 25. 

Your responses to our bargaining 
survey were essential in drafting 
our proposals. Your input informed 
the demands we are taking to the 
bargaining table. Thank you for 
your commitment to negotiations. 
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We are ready to fight for the 
wages, benefits, and working 
conditions we deserve. 

Please contact a member of your 
negotiating team if you have any 
questions.
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